

Keeping our RASEM Members informed during these changing times is something we take seriously.

Dear RASEM Members:

On July 10, Governor Baker will be rescinding the Emergency Order that allows parties to defer the smoke and carbon monoxide inspection until after close. For more information, click here.

The smoke and carbon monoxide emergency order is one of eight orders that are scheduled to be rescinded in the coming days. This marks a significant step forward in the reopening of the state.

Buyers that agreed to defer inspections now need to reach out to the local fire department to schedule the required inspection by Thursday, October 8, 2020.

Read more about the order here.

Please follow safety precautions, wash your hands, and visit the **RASEM COVID-19 page** for more information about the changes impacting our industry.

Visit Our Website





